August 26, 1996

Mr. John Armstrong P.O. Box 702378 Tulsa, OK 74170

Dear Mr. Armstrong:

Thank you for your August 20, 1996 letter.

I have forwarded copies of your letter to the appropriate staff members for review. Records related to Lee Harvey Oswald's background are an area of ongoing inquiry on the part of the Review Board.

Again, thank you for writing and for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer